Linda Kreamer
Orrs Island
LD 1743

My name is Linda Kreamer and I have lived in Maine for 34 years. In recent years I
have written to support a number of gun safety bills including this legislative session.
In the case of LD 1743, I hope you will vote "ought to pass" because it is so clear to
me that voting places and municipal buildings should be safe from gun violence. It is
also clear to me that responsible gun owners will not feel it necessary to carry a
firearm into polling places and municipal buildings.

Thank for listening and for your service.



